
   

 
(868) 612-9700  (868) 612-1869 

Level 18, Finance Building, Eric Williams Financial Complex, Independence Square,  
Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago, W.I. 

comm.finance@gov.tt www.finance.gov.tt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For immediate release 

 
  
June 29th, 2022 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 

Consultations with the San Juan Business Association, Trinidad and 
Tobago Coalition of Services Industries and Association of Trinidad 
and Tobago Insurance Companies on the proposed increase in the 

compulsory age of retirement from 60 to 65 years 
 

 

Today, the Honourable Brian Manning M.P., Minister in the Ministry of Finance continued 

consultations on the proposed increase in the compulsory age of retirement from 60 to 

65 years with the San Juan Business Association (SJBA), Trinidad and Tobago Coalition 

of Services Industries (TTCSI) and Association of Trinidad and Tobago Insurance 

Companies (ATTIC). 

 

The Minister held insightful and valuable discussions surrounding the subject matter with 

the representatives of SJBA, TTCSI and ATTIC. 

 

Discussions with other stakeholders will continue in the near future. 

 

 

-  END  - 

 

The Honourable Brian Manning M.P. 

Minister in the Ministry of Finance 
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Photo: The Honourable Brian Manning, Minister in the Ministry of Finance with (from 
left to right) Mrs. Vashti Guyadeen, CEO, TTSCI, Mr. Mark Edghill, President, TTSCI, Mr.  
David St. Cyr, Representative of ATTIC and Mr. Joash Kissoon, Assistant Treasurer, SJBA. 


